COPY
Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
4th March, 1946,

Dear Sir,

1 thank you for your letter of the 26th ultimo
respecting the motorship "RIAN" end have conveyed the
information therein to the Netherland Shipping & Treding
Committee, who will doubtless communicete with you in
this matter.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

Firma J. J. Onnes,
Kraneweg ©d.,
CRONIHNGEN,
Hollande




